
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for Faili unity to preserve component’s rights

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met a gathering of esteemed Faili

brethren, led by Sheikh Asadullah Al-Faili, the head of the National Alliance for Faili Kurds

on 30/10/2023, and revisited the shared history, marked by the blending of blood and tears. The

Faili community has been repeatedly targeted, both for their national identity and their

affiliation with Ahl Al-Bayt's “Peace Be Upon Them”.

His  Eminence  called  for  unity  among  the  Faili  people  and  urged  contemplation  of  past

experiences when the scattering of voices led to the forfeiture of their rights. It was

underscored that personal ambitions should never take precedence over the interests of the

Faili community, its members, and their political representation.

H.E.  also  emphasized  the  importance  of  grasping  the  prevailing  public  mood,  grassroots

engagement, and persuading the electorate to participate and cast their votes for the most

qualified, competent, virtuous, and accountable candidates.


